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News at Central 
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Welcome back to another AWESOME week here at Broken Hill Public 

where we continue to inspire, show integrity and inclusion for all. 
 

Presentation Day 

Our school’s Presentation Day will be held this Friday, 4th December, in 

our School Hall commencing at 11.30am. Unfortunately, due to Covid19 

restrictions, families and community members are unable to attend. We 

will be videoing the event and posting it on one of our platforms such 

as Class Dojo or YouTube. Recess and lunch times will remain at the 

same times.  
 

We are looking forward to this special event and hope you will be able to watch it as a family 

when it is uploaded. 
 

Central Citizen 

As we approach the end of the year, it will be time to recognise many of our students with the 

Central Citizenship Badge. Due to Covid19 and Home Learning earlier in the year, this award 

will be presented by the Principal to students who this year have attained 140 Micas, 

demonstrated involvement in extracurricular activities, maintained acceptable behaviour 

and attendance and reached the Green level of Rainbow Reading. Central Citizenship 

badges will be presented at a special assembly on Friday, 11th December at 11.20am. A 

congratulatory letter will be sent home to parents/caregivers. Students who achieve Central 

Citizenship will be invited to attend a special event on the 11th December. Again, due to 

restrictions, families and guests are not permitted to attend. 
 

Gold Awards Reward 

On Thursday, 10th December, children who have received a Gold Award this year will be 

treated to a special reward. This will be held in the school at various time throughout the day. 
 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Last week was our final Kindergarten Orientation session and the children had a great time 

with their Buddies from Year 5. A big thank you to Miss Zacharia for her organisation of this 

year’s orientation program. Thank you to the parents who joined us for our first virtual zoom 

parent meeting on Friday. We hope many of your questions were answered. Orientation is an 

important part of children becoming familiar and developing a sense of belonging in their 

new space.  
 

Planning for 2021 

Thoughts have started toward organisation for 2021 with regards to student numbers and class 

structures. In order for us to have an accurate picture for next year, we are asking for families 

to please notify the school if you are planning on not being with us in 2021. Your assistance 

with this is greatly appreciated. 
 

It’s Hotting Up 

As the weather is starting to warm up it is time to remind families about water bottles. On the 

really hot days it may pay to have a frozen water bottle that will melt throughout the day and 

provide nice cool water. Please ensure it is wrapped in a towel or in a separate bag to avoid 

condensation wetting everything in your child’s school bag. 

 

 

 

 

From the Principal 
 

 

Yours in Education 
 

Mr Michael Fisher 

Principal  



 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s special is – 
 

Pizza, Paddlepop and Slushee for just $7.00 
 

Only 2 lunch ordering weeks left for the year and some items are now out of stock or 

running low. Head over to our facebook page for the list. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/The-Central-Cribtin-115214373257709/ 
 

Last lunch ordering day for canteen will be on 11th December, however, the canteen will 

be open for recess and lunch on the 14th & 16th December for snacks, drinks and 

iceblocks. 
 

Want to Win Some Cash in Time For Christmas?? 
 

P&C are holding lucky squares raffle.  Squares are $2 each and can be purchased BY 

PARENTS from the canteen (after signing in at the office) or by messaging our facebook 

page and directly debiting the money. 
 

1st prize  $70 

2nd prize     $20  

3rd prize  $10  
 

Jodi Stokes 
Canteen Coordinator  
 

 
 

 

weekly Class awards for Term 4 Week 8 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

RAINBOW READING 
Congratulations to the following students who have completed their Reading Level on  

25th November, 2020. 
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KV Kaelyn E, Zanaya K. 

K/1Z Nathaniel J, Aaliyah S. 

1/2R Halah G, Aadl P. 

2/3H Lahne B, Chasen M. 

3/4J Lubna C, Dakota E. 

5/6S Jordan H, Lachy W. 

5/6P Crawford H, Abbey B. 

CLASS OF THE WEEK – K/1Z 

RED  

ORANGE Javana O. 

YELLOW  

GREEN  

BLUE Grace G, Chasen M, Deklan H, Jane R. 

INDIGO Cayden L, Preston P. 

VIOLET  

https://www.facebook.com/The-Central-Cribtin-115214373257709/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Kindergarten 
Information Package 

 

 

Kindergarten 
Information Package 


